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Eye test before starting school

As your child could not attend the eye test with the optician, please make an
appointment with an ophthalmologist.

Even if your child has not yet shown any signs of vision problems in everyday life, an
ophthalmological examination before starting school is advisable, as visual
impairments can often only be detected through such testing.
Early diagnosis and correction are crucial for achieving optimum visual performance.

Good vision is very important for a good start at school and for the overall physical,
mental and social development of your child.

Yours sincerely,

For the Province of Upper Austria
Province Medical Director Dr Georg Palmisano


